
Family Messenger 2024-2025  

The Flame newsletter will be posted on the Sycamore website each week.  Forms needing to be 

returned to school will continue to be sent home in paper form.  Please indicate your child’s 

name below as your family messenger (if you have more than one student enrolled, please list 

who you would like to have forms sent home with).  

Family Messenger’s Name: ______________________________Grade: _______________  

Snow Day / School Cancellations  

Messages regarding school cancellations will still be available on media (radio/television), but 

this year, instead of email, text messages will be used.  Please provide the cell phone (s) you 

would like to receive school cancellation messages.   

Name/Cell # ___________________________  Name/Cell # ___________________________  

Preferred E-mail Address for Billing   

Name: __________________________  Email Address: _______________________________ 

Preferred E-mail Address(es) for the PTL  

  ___ Same as above       ___ If  different:   __________________________________________  

Caregiving Program   

The PTL coordinated “Caregiving” program is available to assist Our Savior families in need 

during the school year.  

If you are available to volunteer your assistance, please check the appropriate items below.  

(The program can only be successful through “good communication” and plenty of volunteers.)  

   ____ Yes, I will assist with meal preparation for school families.  

   ____ Yes, I will be available to transport children in an emergency situation  

   ____ No, I am not available to assist at this time  

Printed Name: ___________________________ Phone Number: ______________________  


